
Treasurer’s Report 2022 
 
Firstly, we would like to say a massive thank you to all members of the congregation for their 
continued generous giving during 2022.  
 
Copes of both accounts are available on the website, copies of the accounts and 
documentation have been sent to Lichfield to carry out the audit.  We hope to have their 
confirmation soon that the accounts have passed the audit. 
    
During 2022 both churches increased their hall hiring and fund raising has also increased.  
 
For 2022 there was a surplus of £10417.53  for Christ Church and a surplus of £6866.93 for 
the Church of the Good Shepherd.  This means there is a surplus in the parish accounts of 
£17284.46 for the year.  

Within both churches we still gave to variety of charities over £7500.00 with further amounts 
collected at services during the year and sent to other charities. 

Thank you to all of the people who help with the treasury role and once again thank you to 
everyone again for your generosity.  

This will be my last report as Parish of Tettenhall Wood Treasurer, I shall continue to do 
Good Shepherd accounts and will be on hand for any enquiries my successor may have. It 
has been a pleasure and a privilege to hold this title and thank you all for your support.   

 

Stephanie Hemming  
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